
 

AAGW's 10 in Their Twenties celebrates the next generation of the best and brightest in the Wichita 
rental housing industry. They are individuals who are 29 years or younger that have made great   

professional achievements in their career and have the potential to go far.    

Congratulations to this year's class and we look forward to see where the future takes you!  

Find out more on our selections at www.myaagw.com 
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Assistant Property 
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Assistant Manager 

Builders Inc 
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Key Management 
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Leasing Consultant 

Capstone Real Estate 

Services 

Carrie Nottingham  

Property Manager 

Builders Inc 
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Leasing Specialist                

Monarch Investment &       

Management Group 

Marc Spencer       

Leasing Agent        

Case & Associates 

Samantha Dubree 

Property Manager 

Weigand-Omega    

Management 

Sabrina Robertson             

Assistant Property Manager 

Case & Associates 

Katie Gorton          

Staffing Coordinator 

Real Estate Personnel 



By: Ryan Farrell, AAGW 

This month’s Member of the Month is Cody Stout with Monarch Investment and 
Management Group. Cody has been in the industry and an active member of the 
AAGW since 2008 and is currently the Property Manager at Brookwood      
Apartments. Cody holds his CAM designation from NAA and has served on the 
Board of Directors with the AAGW for several years.  

Cody brings a positive vibe to every room he enters and is often found on the 
dance floor, when available. He believes, “You are only as great as your team, so 
why not make your team the best they can be for your residents, and investors.”  

In his free time, he enjoys spending time with his 3-year-old daughter, Macy and 
socializing with friends and family. Thank you, Cody, for your continued support 
to the AAGW and always being one of the first people to raise their hands when 
volunteers are needed! 



Thursday, December 10th, 11:30 am - 1:00 pm 

Virtual, Zoom 

Board of Directors Meeting 

 

Wednesday, December 16th, 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm 

Venue TBD 

Suppliers Council Meeting  

 

Monday, December 21st 

AAGW Office 

Deadline to Drop Off AAGW/IREM Give Back Items 

 

Friday, December 25th 

Christmas Holiday 

 

Thursday, January 14th, 11:30 am - 1:00 pm 

Venue TBD 

Board of Directors Meeting 
 

GERON SMITH ▪ Vice President  

Phone: (316) 260-9200 

geron@precision-ict.com  

 

PRECISION CONSTRUCTION         

SERVICES 

LOU CALKINS ▪ ARD Sales 

Phone: (316) 761-6176 

Lourella.C@metro1974.com 

 

METRO APPLIANCES & MORE 

ERIC FAHNESTOCK ▪ Franchisee 

Phone: (316) 655-4303 

Eric@OxiFreshKS.com     

                                        

OXI FRESH CARPET CLEANING 

CHRIS RICKERSON ▪ President 

Phone: (316) 202-2082 

chris@wichitastaffing.com 

 

ELITE STAFFING SOLUTIONS 

KIM ROBERTSON ▪ Account Manager 

Phone: (316) 519-9080 

krobertson@dsflooring.com  

 

 

DESIGN SOURCE FLOORING 

JEREMY PARKS ▪ Business              

Development 

Phone: (316) 670-9722 

JParks@FurnitureOptions.com 

 

FURNITURE OPTIONS 

JESSE BARG ▪ Owner  

Phone: (316) 990-8236  

support@truebluecrewllc.com 

 

TRUE BLUE CREW 

DAVID PFAFF ▪ Business Development 

Phone: (316) 469-1894 

david.pfaff@us.belfor.com  

 

BELFOR PROPERTY RESTORATION 

KATHERINE SANNEMAN ▪              

Agency Owner 

Phone: (316) 265-2220  

ksanneman@farmersagent.com 
 

FARMERS INSURANCE 

PEGGY AVILEZ ▪ Regional Manager 

Phone: (316) 262-7378 

pavilez@americanpestonline.com 

 
 

AMERICAN PEST MANAGEMENT 

GIANNA WILLIAMS ▪ Owner 

Phone: (316) 665-6544 

gianna@flamingoink.com 

 

FLAMINGO INK 

 

 Donations for our ‘Dignity Drive” to help Giving 
the Basics - Wichita are currently taking place 
across both AAGW and IREM’s memberships.  
Thank you to everyone who are helping us collect 
as many items as possible from staff, residents, 
customers and more! 

The list of items we are focusing on collecting was 
emailed out on the first of the month, if you 
missed that email and would like more               
information, please email admin@myaagw.com. 

All collected items are asked to be dropped off at 
the AAGW office, 1115 S Glendale, Suite 208, by 
end of the day on Monday, December 21st.  If 
door is locked, please just leave in the hallway. 

https://email23.godaddy.com/search.php#
https://email23.godaddy.com/search.php#
https://email23.godaddy.com/webmail.php?folder=INBOX&firstMessage=1#
https://email23.godaddy.com/search.php#



